Message to send for Physically Disabled candidates. 11-08-2017

For admission to Medical and Dental courses, the Physically Disabled candidates who
have qualified in NEET-2017 and who have not attended the medical examination
earlier have to appear for medical examination on 14-08-2017 at KEA, Bangalore.
This is the last chance for such candidates. For more details please visit KEA
Website.
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